
The 2
nd

 Annual AWHLA Horse Show scheduled for Saturday, May 4, at Baileyton Park is being 

postponed due to inclement weather conditions.  Even though the weather forecast calls for the 

rain to have moved through the area prior to show time, show management felt that, in 

consideration for the safety and welfare of the horses, exhibitors and trainers, it is best to 

postpone the show.   

   

A new date will be announced soon.  

   

Joan  

   

   

Joan Kemp, Secretary  

Walking Horse Association of Alabama  

 


